
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
 
Date: April 2, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent    
   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Bid Results for Lawn Cutting Equipment Purchase – Maintenance Department 
 

We would like to discuss the bid results for the purchase of lawn cutting equipment 
at the Monday, April 7, 2014 Finance Committee meeting. Please note that the 
resource for this purchase will be from the 2013 Bond Fund proceeds. A 
spreadsheet with the amount of bond funds spent on maintenance equipment to 
date is attached.  
 
We have also attached the recommendation for this purchase from Harry Lau, 
Administrator of Operations and the bid tabulation sheet. Please let me know if 
you have any questions.   
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